
 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF BOARD 

DELEGATING TO SUPERINTENDENT THE AUTHORITY TO SIGN 
APPRENTICESHIP AGREEMENTS WITH UNIVERSITIES OR 
COLLEGES  

 
DATE: September 20, 2022 
 

According to GNC (REGULATION), ECISD may support college or university students 
seeking an apprenticeship/internship. The placement of apprentices, as well as 
documentation regarding apprenticeships/internships, falls within the scope of work of the 
Talent Development Department. In coordinating the apprenticeships, ECISD must work 
with the cooperating colleges or universities to determine the best placement and job 
description for each apprentice/intern. The apprenticeships do not require funds to be 
exchanged between the institution and ECISD. ECISD requests that the school board 
delegate to the superintendent or his designee the authority to sign any 
apprenticeship/internship agreement with the university rather than seek school board 
approval for each apprenticeship/internship request under an interlocal agreement. This 
approval will allow the administration to respond more expeditiously and efficiently to 
apprenticeship/internship requests. A copy of GNC (REGULATION) is included for your 
information.  

 

 

*********************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval to Delegate the Superintendent to Sign Apprenticeship Agreements with 
Universities or Colleges. 

 

 


